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Dear Parent or Guardian,
 
On Monday, January 19, 2015, your son/daughter's class will begin reading The Hunger Games by Suzanne Collins. It is published by Scholastic Books and recommended for ages 12 and up.

I am excited to have the opportunity to share this riveting novel with your child. It is the first book in a trilogy and most students are eager to read the rest of the series after finishing The Hunger Games. 

The novel is about a 16-year old girl named Katniss who volunteers to take her younger sister’s place in a government-mandated competition where only one teenager will survive. The book is Katniss’s story and we learn of her compassion for her sister, her struggles to survive, and her conflicting emotions toward her fellow competitors. We follow her as she is whisked away from her home, wondering if she will ever see her family again.

The Hunger Games unit will consist of class discussions, activities, and assignments that encourage critical and creative thinking. Your child will be encouraged to reflect upon the reading and discuss how to prevent this modern form of genocide from happening. 
 
Due to the violent nature of the Games as they are described in the book, some may consider it to be too mature for 12 & 13 year olds unless a parent or legal guardian grants permission. I have personally read the novel and feel it is appropriate for our class.  I selected it because of its literary and thematic worth.  The mature content works to enhance the meaning  of  the  text  and  will  consequently  promote  a  higher  level of  learning  and  understanding.  However, I still wish to have your consent. 

Please respond and return the form to Mrs. Evans or the office staff at Kirbyville Junior High School by Friday, January 16, 2015. 

Students whose parents do not indicate permission or those students who do not return the parent permission form will read an alternative novel with a similar theme. If you have any questions or would like to make an appointment to come by and preview the book before it is used in the classroom, please contact Mrs. Evans at cecilia.evans@kirbyvillecisd.org or by phone: (409) 420-0692 between 1:40pm – 2:30pm.  You may keep up with each lesson at RatherBeReading.weebly.com (In Class Reading).

Thank you!


-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


Child’s name: ______________________________________________________________________
		Please print legibly

_____ Yes, my child has my permission to read The Hunger Games in Mrs. Evans Reading class.

_____ No, my child DOES NOT have my permission to read The Hunger Games in Mrs. Evans Reading class. Please provide an alternative novel.

______________________________       ____________		__________________________
Parent Signature                                      	   Date			Parent Printed Name
image1.jpeg




